
, LOS BRAZOS DE DIOS 

  

Garrard Co. Board of Education: 

We are requesting use of the High School parking lot on Saturday, Sept. 10 2022, 8:00 a.m. — 

10:00 a.m. for our annual 5K/1mil ef 0) 

If you have any oY vA Sn Qs the 5K please contact 

Beverly Ray at 85 

Sincerely, fang 

Bruce Jeffri 

President, Los 77 
    

  


